
 

Rover Will Be Upgraded to Version 15.0.1 
A new version of Rover, 15.0.1, is going to be installed on devices on Monday June 12th. The updates will be 
automatically pushed to the iPhones without user interaction.  

This update will include improved loading response times and an update to notes functionality. 

To give clinicians more space when creating and editing notes, we've made the following changes to the Notes 
Entry activity in Rover: 

 Notes created from this activity now appear in their own window without the patient header. 
 To make optimal use of the limited space available on an iPhone, several actions have been moved 

to the More menu in the upper right corner.  
o Pend / Sign / Sign on sign visit 
o Start Over 
o Add Image / Add Diagram (on Haiku) 
o Note Info 

 To the left of the More menu is a button which you can configure to be Pend, Sign, or Sign on Sign 
Visit. By default, this button is set to Sign on Sign Visit, but can be updated if clinicians prefer a 
different action. 

 

  
 


